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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

Update to the Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) 
Photo Requirements Job Aid 

Date published: November 22, 2024 

Further to the Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) – Update communicated on November 1, 2024, the 

Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) Photo Requirements job aid has been updated to align with the  

PDR Estimating Standard. 

See the Paintless Dent Repair (PDR) Photo Requirements page for details. 

Please email partners@mpi.mb.ca if you have any questions about this notice. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-PDR-Update.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/restricted/ES/pdf/ES-PDRHail-March2024.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/documents/PDRPhotoOversizedDentPhotosJobAid.pdf
mailto:partners@mpi.mb.ca

